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ATOM F1 NORDVPN BELGIAN GRAND PRIX
16 May 2022

From The Race Director Document 1

To All Officials, All Drivers Date 10/05/2022

Time 21:50

The Race Director announces that a mandatory pre-race briefing has been organized.

All drivers speaking italian are required to join the conference. To all the other drivers a text will
be submitted.

Any driver missing this briefing will be referred to The Stewards for any further evaluation.

Giovanni Rizza
The ATOM F1 Race Director


